

City of Bel Aire, Kansas

City Of Bel Aire, Ks. Ty Lasher, City Manager May 13, 2022

Dear Ty,

Waste Connections appreciates the opportunity to service the trash hauling needs for the City of Bel Aire. We value our business relationship and look forward to continuing our partnership for many years to come.

Waste Connections would like to request a two percent (2%) increase effective June 1, 2022. In the past six (6) years Waste Connections has only received a total of two-point five percent (2.5%) price increase. In 2018 and in 2019 we were denied an increase, two years ago due to COVID-19 pandemic we didn't request an increase. In 2021 we were allowed a one percent (1%) increase.

In the past 12 months we and all other businesses has seen the majority of operating expenses increase significantly.

Please consider our request of a two percent (2%) effective June 1, 2022.

The rates with the two percent (2%) will be the following:

| | June 2021 Rates | June 2022 Rates |
|-------------------------------|-------------------|-------------------|
| 1-95-gallon residential cart | \$9.48 per month | \$9.67 per month |
| 2-95-gallon residential carts | \$14.60 per month | \$14.90 per month |
| 1-65-gallon residential cart | \$8.45 per month | \$8.62 per month |
| 1-95-gallon recycle cart | \$3.33 per month | \$3.40 per month |

Once again, we would like to thank you for your community's support. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Herschel West

Waste Connections of Kansas Municipal Marketing Manager

Office: 316-838-4973 / Cell: 316-253-8023